BLACKWOOD
'\/. HIGH SCHOOL

Inspiring Achievement and Respect

APPLY NOWI!

Special Interest Australian Girls and Boys
Football Program 2019

Do you have a genuine interest
in football?

. Are you interested in improving
~your skills and knowledge in all
areas of the game?

Applications are now being
accepted from current Year 7 boys
and girls for the 2019 school year.
Please submit your application to
Blackwood High  School by
Thursday 17 May 2018.

- Y | Please contact Blackwood High
=" School on 82780900 or visit the
school’s website www.bhs.sa.edu.au to download
an application form. Principal tours of the school
will be held from 9.00am - 10.30am on Tuesday 1
May, 15 May, 29 May, 26 June and 31 July during
term time.

Please contact glen.little@bhs.sa.edu.au (boys
football) or janet.bradley@bhs.sa.edu.au (girls
football) for more information.

Special Interest Netball Program 2019

The Netball Program is aimed at ~ p. >

students who: 4

e demonstrate skil and a
commitment to netball

e wish to spend time in further
development

e aim to compete at a higher
level than that of the average
student.

Entry to the program is by '

application (download form from Blackwood High

website under Curriculum, Special Interest

Netball) and a trialling process conducted by

Netball SA at Blackwood High School.

Selection criteria will include:

e potential high level of ability/performance
indicated through skills testing

e a positive sporting attitude

e a positive attitude towards school and study

¢ a history of high standard of good behaviour,
attendance and social skills

¢ member of a netball team (club or school).

Trial dates are from 9.00am - 10.30am on
Thursday 3 May and Wednesday 23 May 2018
at Blackwood High School.

Visit the school’s website www.bhs.sa.edu.au to
download an application form.

Please contact Ms Bianca Reddy by email
bianca.reddy@bhs.sa.edu.au for more information.



http://www.bhs.sa.edu.au/
mailto:glen.little@bhs.sa.edu.au
mailto:janet.bradley@bhs.sa.edu.au
http://www.bhs.sa.edu.au/
mailto:bianca.reddy@bhs.sa.edu.au

